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13 November 2023 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

  
 

As part of our regular monitoring and improvement cycle, we would like to hear 
your thoughts about our school. We would be grateful if you could complete the 

linked questionnaire on google forms, which will close at 3pm on Friday 
17th November Questionnaire 

  

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

  

   

Mrs T Abel 
Head of R.E 

St. Bernard's High School 
  
 
 
 

 

 
 

http://forms.office.com/Pages/ShareFormPage.aspx?id=SSQzRY2fT0OpJmB_Xy63KLfjEZ6a7UxMnONEDY6s8p5UNkZNUU9YOFZXVEJNSThNM1VBWFFQWlFJNS4u&sharetoken=dCttzxzPNeUBOJciiyrk

